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Dallas Genealogical Society  
July-September Newsletter 

 

Hello, DGS Member,  
 
The new issue of our Newsletter 
is now available on the Society's 
web site.  Get a preview of our 
2013 Fall Lecture, as well as 
details about our Summer Institute 
featuring Pamela Boyer Sayre 
and Richard Sayre.  Consider 
entering the Society's Writing 
Contest.  Read about the activities 
of our Special Interest Groups, 
plus other news. 
 

 
 

Click on the image to access the 
issue. 
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